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Second generation older children, high school students, having returned inspired after the seminar in 

Latvia, decided to meet and discuss the possibilities: what they can do for the younger children and how 

they can grow and develop themselves through fundraising and witnessing programs.  

 

As a result, the children became more active and creative, and inspired other older children who had not 

been attending Sunday school programs for a long time. 

 

 


